
 

Save the date to celebrate the launch 

of the new South Family Hub 

@Hartcliffe.  

Hartcliffe is the location for a new 

Bristol Family Hub. To celebrate, we’re 

holding a fun event on Wednesday 

28th June from 11.30am -1.30pm at 

Hartcliffe Nursery School & South 

Bristol Children’s Centre Site, Hareclive 

Road, Hartcliffe, BS13 OJW. 

 

 

There will be a range of activities 

for children; arts, crafts, cooking, 

planting, Forest school and lots 

more. Information to access for 

parents along with all helping to 

create a community mural to 

celebrate Hartcliffe.  

Please bring a picnic with you.  

Drinks & cakes will be provided. 

 

 

Working in partnership with the 

Local Community & Bristol City 

Council, Family Hubs offer a 

welcoming place for parents and 

carers to get the support you need, 

when you need it, and that you will 

have more of a say in how local 

services are run.  

 

There’s no need to book, just 

come along on the day to join in 

the fun. 

Come and talk to us about what 

would be useful for you and your 

family and find out more about 

what a ‘Family Hub’ offer might 

look like in the community.  

 


